To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors:

As your constituent | am writing to strongly urge your support of Resolution 2 item 4a, regarding the Jackson State
Demonstration Forest.

It is my understanding that you will be addressing this resolution at your November 15th meeting.

The JDSF has a conflict of interest in the management of this forest, as the financial base for the agency comes from
forest cutting.

The agency has shown that it is unwilling to prioritize the reality of global warming in its decision making process.
Science and the

world is aware of and is experiencing the results of global warming, as are we, residents of Mendocino County.

For the wellbeing of the forest and the citizenry of Mendocino County, Resolution 21 item 4a must be adopted.

Thank you for your service.

Sincerely,
Susan McNeil



